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BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

REGULAR MEETING 

EXECUTIVE SESSION 
Tuesday December 22, 2020 

  
  

PRESENT:    First Selectwoman Lynne Vanderslice, Joshua Cole, Deborah McFadden, 
Ross Tartell 

  
ABSENT:   Lori Bufano (Excused) 

  
A.    Call to Order 

Ms. Vanderslice called the meeting to order at 7:01 pm.  Ms. Vanderslice asked for a 
motion to add Collective Bargaining Update as an additional item to B.  Motion made by Mr. 
Tartell, seconded by Ms. McFadden and carried 4-0 

  
B.    Ms. Vanderslice asked for a motion to enter into Executive Session and invite David Cote, 

followed by Christopher Grass for interviews and followed by Sarah Taffel to provide a 
update on collective bargaining.  Motion moved by Mr. Cole, seconded by Mr. Tartell and 
carried 4-0.  Lease negotiations tabled. 

  
Out of Executive Session at 7:58 pm. 
  

C.   Adjournment 
 Having no further business, Ms. Vanderslice asked for a motion to adjourn the meeting at 

7:58pm.  Motion moved, seconded and carried 4-0. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

*Minutes have not been reviewed by this Board and may be subject to revision in future minutes. 
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